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Term & Holiday Club Dates 

The pre-school closes for Christmas 

at 3.00 pm on Wednesday 18th     

December and re-opens at 9.00 am 

on  Monday 6th January 2020. 

We are closed on Friday 3rd January 

2020 for a Training day in line with 

Monkfield Park Primary School. 

Our Holiday Club will be open on the  19th, 20th, 23rd & 

24th  December from 8.00 am until 6.00 pm daily and 

sessions are charged by the hour so you can book to suit 

your needs.   

 
3 & 4 Year Old Room News 

The children in the 3 & 4 Year Room have been learning about rhyming 
words.  

 
We have enjoyed some funny rhyming stories such as ‘Oi Frog’ and 

‘Green Eggs and Ham’ and played a game, matching pictures and words 
that sound the same.  

 
We have also learnt a funny song about cats wearing hats and ants 

wearing pants which made us all laugh! 
 

 Ask your child if they can sing the song to you at home?  

2 Year Old Room News 

Room 2 have been down on the farm, with their new painted board.  It 
has a huge roadway on the other side! This was kindly made for us by Miss 

Woolston’s dad and has been very popular. 

 
We've continued with our ’The Girl who Loved 
Wellies' book, borrowed from the Cambourne 

library.   

We've used a hole-punch, stapler and glue to add 
collage pictures the decorate cut-out clouds and 

raindrops  

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.how-to-draw-funny-cartoons.com%2Fimage-files%2Fcartoon-artist-007.jpg&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.how-to-draw-funny-cartoons.com%2Fcartoon-artist.html&docid=hA9lUXyANiSq-M&tbnid=uBIsuFhLh1VKtM%3A&v


 

 

 

Wanted!!! 

If you have any old/unwanted technology gadgets such as remote 

controls, calculators and phones 

we would welcome your            

donations.   

Please ensure any batteries and 

SIM cards are removed. 

Thank you. 

2019 Children in Need 

Thank you to everyone who donated towards this year’s Children in 

Need event on 15th November.  We collected £18.00 for the appeal. 

September 2020 Reception Class Places 

Please be reminded that the closing date for September 2020 Reception class places is 15th      

January 2020.  If you haven't applied for your child’s place yet 

please ensure you do this before the deadline. 

Parent tours are available to book for Monkfield Park by emailing 

the school office office@monkfieldpark.cambs.sch.uk 

Birthday Cakes & Sweets 

Please note that we cannot accept sweets, cakes etc. to share with other    

children on your child’s birthday as the children who cannot have these items 

due to allergies may become upset and not understand why they can’t have 

one.  We will celebrate your child’s birthday in the pre-school session. 

If your child has any specific dietary requirements that you did not include on their admission 

form please let us know.  

Christmas Dinner 

Tuesday 17th December is Christmas Dinner Day at        

Monkfield Park.  If your child has hot meals they will          

automatically get a Christmas Dinner.  If your child doesn’t 

usually have hot meals but you would like them to have one 

on this day please let us know so we can set up an account 

for this to be ordered.   

There will be a vegetarian option available. 


